
Architectural Control Committee (ACC) Guidelines

Before making any changes to the exterior of your home (ie: painting your house, making additions 

which transform the exterior structure, installing a new fence, making landscaping changes) we kindly 

ask that an Architectural Change Request be submitted to the ACC for review and approval prior to 

beginning your project.

Things to know before you submit a request:

1. A full list of restrictions can be found within the Declaration of Restrictions (‘Restrictions’) 

document under section 2.

2. Some highlights from the aforementioned section:

a. No fences in the Single-family homes shall be exceed a height of 60” and no fences 

within the Villas shall exceed the height of 48”

b. No storage buildings

c. No solar panels or solar collectors

3. The ACC technically has 5-10 business days to reply but replies tend to be quicker

4. Visual plans/diagrams are often asked for especially in the case of fences or decks; sample colors

are also frequently asked for- please submit these with your original request to expedite a reply.

When is a request not needed?

1. When the change you are making is just a replacement or so close to the original color it’s 

negligible 

a. Replacement example: I have a 5ft black iron fence, and am replacing it with a 5ft black 

iron fence because it became damaged in a storm

b. Negligible change example: I am repainting my home from the color ‘Johnson Co Beige’ 

to the color ‘Johnson Co Beigest of Beige’)



To submit a request:

Log into your eNeighbors account

 

Click on ‘Forms’

Click on ‘Architectural 

Change Request Form’



Complete and Submit! *Don’t 

forget to include a picture of the 

type of material or color so that 

your request can be processed 

faster!




